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C.I. Waggoner

MARCH 2024 

Message from the Principal

Dear Waggoner Families, 

Spring is in the air, and it looks beautiful! We are currently in the middle of 

conferences; our teachers are excited to share updates with you. Our school Book 

Fair is in full swing this week, students have been enjoying buying some of their 

favorite books. We also were able to have an Illustrator visit with our students. Jim 

Paillot is the illustrator for the My Weird School Series and was able to give tips on 

how to start the process of illustrating as well as having confidence in yourself while 

practicing this art form. We have a busy first week of March! Our students will be 

celebrating Neurodiversity Day and “rocking their socks” on Monday, March 4. Our PE 

teacher, Mrs. Levy, and PTO have organized Field Day on Tuesday the 5th, don’t 

forget to wear tennis shoes and bring water.  Our 4th graders have been working 

hard on their Wax Museum research and presentations, we are excited to see them 

on Wednesday, March 6. One Book One School will be ongoing this week as well. Our 

culminating activity will be Chalk Art Day on Friday, March 8, where our PTO 

volunteers and classroom teachers will end the week and kick start the beginning of 

Spring Break! I hope that you all have a very relaxing break, enjoy your time 

together.  

Sincerely, 

Marcie Romero 

Principal 



2

  
 

 

  

  
 

Illustrator, Jim Paillot, gave 

our Wildcats tips on the 

process of book illustration. 
 

 

 

 

  

Kindergarten had fun with the 
Nerding STEM activities made 
possible with Tax Credit and 
PTO donations. 
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Quicklinks 

- School Website 

- Contact Us 

- ParentVUE/StudentVUE  

- Breakfast/Lunch Menu 

- Waggoner PTO 

 

 

   

2024-2025 REGISTRATION INFORMATION 

Enrollment for the 2024-2025 School Year is underway.  Current students do not 

need to re-enroll including Waggoner 5th grade students who are going to Kyrene 

Middle School.  If a student is changing schools for the 2024-2025 school year, a 

Current Student/Change School Request needs to be completed online for the 2024-

2025 school year. 
  

Visit Kyrene's Online Registration to enroll your child(ren). Online registration 

records will be flagged as an Open Enrollment application for students who live 

outside the school’s boundaries. Open Enrollment must be approved before 

registration is considered final. 
  

Documents Needed to Complete Registration: 

Families have the option to upload these documents through the online portal or 

drop them off in person at the school. 

 Certified Birth Certificate 

 Immunization Records 

 Proof of Residency (e.g. current utility bill, lease agreement, mortgage 

document) 

 Government-issued Photo I.D. 

 Individual Student Records (e.g. report cards, test scores, 

attendance/behavior records, special education records, etc.) 

   

SITE COUNCIL 2024-2025 

If you are interested in serving on Waggoner’s Site Council, please stop by the school 

office to pick up an application.  It is a two-year commitment.  The deadline for 

returning applications is April 3, 2024. 

   



4

 

KYRENE SUMMER ACADEMY 
 

 

Looking for a summer of FUN? Kyrene Community Education provides high-quality 

opportunities for students to continue learning and exploring after the school year 

ends. PreK-5 students can take part in Summer Academy, which includes courses in 

Minecraft, STEM, arts and more. Students can also participate in Kids Club, 

Adventure Tours, Sports Camp and Preschool! Learn more online at 

www.kyrene.org/summeroptions. Enrollment will begin March 4!  

   

 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION 
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Field Day:  Waggoner Field Day will be on Tuesday, March 5, 2024. 

Please send your student to school dressed for outdoor activity and PE shoes. 

Kinder-1st                  7:45-8:45 

2nd-3rd                      8:55-9:55 

4th-5th                     10:00-11:00 

Use the sign-up link to volunteer to run a station! 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/70A0844ADA72BA4FA7-47824184-field#/ 
  
  

Snacks For Sale At Lunch.  Snacks are available for student purchase at Waggoner 

during lunch time, prices start at $.50 and average $1.00.  If your child buys a school 

lunch or has money on their account, please have a conversation with them about 

your family decision on whether your child is allowed to spend money on a snack 

during lunch time. You can also place restrictions and limits as you see necessary by 

contacting Food Service. Please reach out to Food Service for any questions or 

concerns at foodservice@kyrene.org.   

   

 

NEW WEBSITE COMING SOON! 
  

Our school will soon be getting a whole new look! This March, Kyrene School District 

will be launching new district and school websites with improved search, simplified 

navigation and modern design. The new site will launch over spring break to 

minimize disruption for families. Thank you to everyone who took the web design 

survey or participated in focus groups. We look forward to bringing your vision to 

life! Visit us online to learn more about the key features of our new site.  

  
 

BUY YOUR YEARBOOK NOW 
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 You can preorder your child’s yearbook NOW. Get your preorder in by March 
28th!!!  https://buytheyearbook.pictavo.com/PictavoSchool/FindSchool  

 Yearbooks will be delivered to the school in May. Don’t miss out! 
 $25 each 

5TH GRADE LOVE NOTES 

 Can you believe in a few short months, your 5th graders will be off to Middle 
School?  

 Now is the time to get your “farewell - I love you - I’m so proud of you” 
notes into the yearbook! 

 You can purchase these, along with your yearbooks via: 
https://buytheyearbook.pictavo.com/PictavoSchool/FindSchool 

 LOVE NOTES ARE DUE MARCH 8TH 
 $5 per 50 words 

   

TAX CREDIT PARKING SPOT WINNERS 

Thank you to all of our families who have made a Tax Credit donation to Waggoner. 

Your generosity is deeply appreciated.  The families listed below were the lucky 

winners of a monthly Tax Credit Parking Spot for March.  Want a chance to be a 

winner of one of these coveted parking spots?  Make a tax credit donation to 

Waggoner, and your name will be entered into the drawing. 
MARCH 

Oliveros & Niccum Families 
  



7

 

  

   

TAX CREDIT -- It's A Win-Win! 

Our learning is enhanced thanks to you!   
  

Your tax credit donations help provide some of the following at Waggoner: Additional 

Lunch Duty Staff, T.E.A. Time Character Education Program, Field Trips, Health 

Office Supplies, Water Fillers and many other enhancements to your child's 

education. 
  

The deadline to make a 2023 tax credit donation to a school or student activity of 

your choice is April 15, 2024.  Under the Arizona tax credit program, tax payers can 

direct a portion of their state income tax to a specific program such as sports or 

other extra-curricular activity, or to a school.  The maximum tax-credit for an 

individual is $200 and for a married couple, $400.  If you would like, you can use the 

QR Code below to make a donation.  
  

For more information on the tax credit program, go to the Kyrene website 

  

 

   

 

 

UPCOMING SCHOOL EVENTS 
 

 

MAR 1: Early Release/Conferences 

Site Council Applications  Available 

PTO Spring Book Fair  

MAR 4: Neurodiversity Day 

2nd Grade to AZ Science Center,     

MAR 11-22:  Spring Break 

MAR 25: Teacher Day/No School 

MAR 26: School Resumes 

Science Fair Kick-Off 

Governing Board 6:00 PM 
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9:15 AM-1:15 PM 

MAR 4- MAR 8: One School/One Book 

Week 

MAR 5: Field Day 

PTO Meeting, 6:30 PM 

MAR 6: 4th Grade Wax Museum, 7:45-

9:00 AM 

MAR 8: Chalk Art Day 

End of 3rd Quarter 
  

 

MAR 27: Student Council, 6:55 AM 

MAR 28: Student of the Month, 7:00 AM 

1st Grade to Zoo, 9:15 AM - 1:15 PM 

APR 1: Report Cards Posted 

in  ParentVue 
 

 

DISTRICT CALENDAR 

MAR 11-22: Spring Break, No School 

MAR 25: Teacher Day, No School 

MAR 26 School Resumes 

MAY 23: Last Day of School 

  
 

  
  

 

 

 
 

 

   

 

 

  

 

   

 

 

Contact Us 
 

 

C.I. Waggoner 
1050 E. Carver Road 
Tempe, AZ 85284 
 
Phone: 480-541-5600 
Fax: 480-541-5610 

School Hours: 7:30 am – 2:15 pm 
Every Wednesday at 12:15 pm 
  
Office Hours: 7:00 am – 3:30 pm 
Every Wednesday at 1:30 pm  
 

View Full Calendar  
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Attendance: 480-541-5601 
 

 

A+ School of ExcellenceTM 
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Kyrene School District would like to continue connecting with you via email. If you prefer to be removed from our list, please 
contact Kyrene School District directly. To stop receiving all email messages distributed through our SchoolMessenger 
service, follow this link and confirm: Unsubscribe  

SchoolMessenger is a notification service used by the nation's leading school systems to connect with parents, students and 
staff through voice, SMS text, email, and social media.  

 


